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Homecoming	Pop-Up	Shop	at	White	River	Branch		
Teens	Are	Invited	to	Find	Their	Homecoming	Dress		

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.	–	Know	a	teen	who	is	looking	for	a	homecoming	dress?	The	library	can	
help!	Our	White	River	Branch	is	hosting	a	Homecoming	Dress	Shop,	Saturday	Sept.	1.		
	
Drop	in	between	11	a.m.	and	2	p.m.	to	browse	our	selection	of	new	and	gently	used	
dresses.	Find	a	dress	you	like	and	take	it	home	for	free!	We	have	an	inventory	of	cute,	
shorter	dresses	perfect	for	fall.	
	
Have	a	closet	full	of	dresses	to	donate?	The	library	accepts	dress	donations	year-round.	
Dresses	can	be	dropped	off	at	any	JCPL	Branch.		
	
Project	Prom	has	helped	more	than	100	teens	each	year	attend	their	prom	in	style.		
	
No	RSVP	is	required,	but	do	tell	your	friends.	For	more	information,	please	contact	
Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	or	visit	www.pageafterpage.org.		
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